
1

Kaycee Hathaway

From: wagnerdan@charter.net

Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 11:58 AM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Subject: Grow Brothers Appplication(s)

    Dear Ms. Hathway, 
        
         I try not to get involved in local politics but this is an issue that is near and dear to my heart and it's outcome I feel 
needs to be 
   addressed now rather than down the road.  I am infering to all of the recent comments regarding marijana farms in the 
area and it 
   seems that every time that I pick up the Daily Record more of these are finding there way into our valley.  First of all it 
was a huge 
   mistake for even entertaining the idea of permitting these WEED farms here and second, the so called owners probably 
are not even 
   from Ellensburg and do not live anywhere close to where these are being constructed.  The motivation for these 
operations is plain and 
   simple, greed first and foremost.  Being a local, I never in my wildest dreams could have imagined that the Ellensburg I 
grew up in  
   would rely on Marijuana as a cash crop and can see the beginnings of our county going the direction of pervasive crime, 
addiction 
   and depravation that always comes with this type of enterprise, what's next, poppy farms, I hear there is a need for 
heroin.  In summary 
   I request that anymore of these so called FARMS not be built or permitted as they will do irreparable harm to this county 
and community 
   all for the benefit of a few who have no real connection to Ellensburg and it's surrounding areas other than their own 
personal greed. 
  
                                                                                                                                              Respectfully, 
                                                                                                                                              Daniel Wagner 


